TOWN OF ORANGETOWN

SANITATION COMMISSION
Town Hall » Orangeburg, N.Y. 10962

Telephone
(845} 359-5100

PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Town of
Orangetown Sanitation Commission on the 27th day of April, 2022, at 6:00 PM, at Orangetown
Town Hall, 26 Orangeburg Road, Orangeburg, New York, to consider pursuant to Chapter 17B of
the Town Code, “Garbage Removal,” section 6, “Charges,” the Petition of Donald Brenner on
behalf of the licensed garbage haulers of the Town of Orangetown for an increase in monthly rates
and whether the Sanitation Commission should recommend to the Town Board that the Town
Board amend the currently authorized rate schedule.

At the time and place of the public hearing specified above, all interested persons will be
given an opportunity to be heard.

By order of the Sanitation Commission of the Town of Orangetown.

Dated: April 13, 2022

Karen Jahnes, Clerk Rosanna Sfraga
Sanitation Commission Town Clerk



